
Dolphin-A-Thon  2009 
 

 

     

CALLING ALL DOLPHINS TO GEAR UP FOR THE 2009 DOLPHIN-A-THON 

WHEN: December 2 and 3 during your regular practice times or at your regular 

practice time any time during that week.  Just make sure the coach signs 

off on your verification sheet.  

WHAT: The annual Dolphin-A-Thon is the Montclair Dolphins’ swim team’s 

largest fundraiser.  A percentage of the proceeds will be donated to the 

Special Olympics of New Jersey. 

HOW IT WORKS: Each year, our swim team kids swim laps and collect pledges for each lap 

they swim.  Swimmers can either seek sponsors or pledge a flat donation 

amount for each lap the swimmer swims (max 200 laps).  Swimmers can 

pick either one of the above mentioned dates to complete their laps.  The 

swimmer then hands in the collected monies by January 31, 2010. 

OUR GOAL: We recognize the tough economic times and understand that collecting 

pledges may be difficult.  So, instead of having a dollar goal in mind, we 

are asking for 100% participation from our swim team families.  

LET’S COME TOGETHER, HAVE SOME FUN AND MAKE THIS 

FUNDRAISER A HUGE SUCCESS!!   

MORE INFO: Download the following: 

 Dolphin-A-Thon letter – 2009 

 Dolphin-A-Thon pledge(s) sheet – 2009 

SWIMMERS WHO ARE ABLE TO RAISE $100.00 OR MORE WILL BE TREATED 

TO A POOL AND PIZZA PARTY AT THE YMCA IN JANUARY OF 2010 

If you have any questions, please feel free to either e-mail 

Iona Santa Cruz @ finncruz@verizon.net or Cindy Ianiro @ cindy3ktl@aol.com. 

WE NEED EVERYONE’S HELP.   THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!!                 
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